
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: SimpelFiber contract 

DEPARTMENT: Information Technology 

STAFF CONTACT: James Wiley 

  

 RECOMMENDATION: 

Approve addendum to the SimpleFiber contract to allow them to use the Garfield water tower for part of their 
network infrastructure. 

 BACKGROUND: 

A contract was put in place earlier this year to allow SimpleFiber to place wireless networking equipment on the 
tower located on the top of City Hall.  This contract addendum will allow them to use space on the Garfield water 
tower for the same purpose.   

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

SimpleFiber will pay the City $1,000/year and will provide internet connectivity for the new combined dispatch 
center to be located in the county  building at 320 W College street.   

 ALTERNATIVES 

Do not allow the addendum to take effect and not get the $1,000/year and the internet connectivity for the new 
combined dispatch center.   

 


